
Corrections to the Introduction section of the  
Minnesota County General Records Retention Schedule 

 
 
NOTE: 
This electronic copy of the Minnesota General Records Retention Schedule for Counties was produced by 
Redwood County staff who digitized a paper version.  Any handwritten notations or changes that appear on the 
pages of the schedule are not official. 
 

 

The 2006 Legislature amended Minnesota Statutes, section 138.17, removing the Commissioner 
of Administration’s duty to perform functions related to records management.  The changes 
became effective August 1, 2006.  As a result of the legislative change, the Department of 
Administration / Information Policy Analysis Division (IPAD), will no longer respond to 
inquiries regarding records management.   

 
Destruction Reporting: 

• Effective August 1, 2001, records destruction reports do not need to be sent to the Minnesota 
Department of Administration and the Minnesota Historical Society (State Archives).  Keep destruction 
reports for your own records. 

 
Records Not on the General Schedule: 

• An electronic copy of the PR-1 form (Application for Authority to Dispose of Records) is available 
online at the Minnesota State Archives’ web site (www.mnhs.org/statearchives). 

 
• Records retention schedule forms are no longer available from the Minnesota Department of 

Administration.  A blank form is available online at the Minnesota State Archives’ web site 
(www.mnhs.org/statearchives). 

 
Resources: 

• The Department of Administration no longer offers assistance with records management issues or 
records retention schedules.  The Department’s Information Policy Analysis Division 
(www.ipad.state.mn.us) will assist with questions relating to privacy and other information policy laws. 

 
• The Minnesota State Archives and the state’s Records Disposition Panel can be contacted as follows: 

State Archives, Minnesota Historical Society, 345 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN, 55102.   
651.259.3260. 

 
• The Association of Minnesota Counties can be contacted through its web site (www.mncounties.org/). 

 
Schedule Updates: 

• The Human Services / Public Welfare section of the schedule was updated by the Minnesota 
Department of Human Services in March 2002.  

 
• A supplement to the schedule for Community Corrections was issued in January 1990. 
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